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1 July 2020 
 
 
To: Counsel and Solicitors 
 
Re: Evidence.com – Rollout for all multimedia evidence 
 
With effect from Monday 6 July 2020, the way we share all multimedia evidence 
with you will change.  
 
The use of Evidence.com has been expanded by the Metropolitan Police Service 
and we will share all multimedia including Body Worn Video by way of via 
Evidence.com  
 
There may be a dual process for some time as there will be Egress cases already in 
the system.  If we have already shared multimedia with you using the Egress 
system, but further material is supplied by way of Evidence.com, we will share those 
links with you. 
 
All London boroughs will go live together Monday 6 July 2020.  
 
We hope that you will find this as a positive change but if you do have any queries or 
concerns email London.Magistrates@cps.gov.uk or London.Crowncourt@cps.gov.uk  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Jennifer Offord | Area Business Manager| CPS London South 
Zeltia Carrera | Area Business Manager| CPS London North  
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